Attention Business Owners


Your company’s business license for the Town of Santee is due to expire on April 30, 2025.

A penalty of 5% will be assessed on May 1, 2025 for all renewals not received by April 30, 2025.


Pay by March 31st and receive a 2% discount.



Thank you for doing business in the Town of Santee.
